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THANK YOU FOR COMING TO OUR LAUNCH EVENT

It's been 4 weeks since our launch events and we're thrilled how they went! A great mix 
of Early Years Practitioners representing maintained nurseries, PVI settings, 
childminders, and schools joined us for two exciting mornings of professional 
development, networking, and play. We've received some amazing feedback:

As our feedback demonstrates, it was great opportunity to network with others, to be 
inspired by the amazing work being done in the Early Years, learn about evidence 
informed practice, and to be reassured that your challenges are not unique. Our team 
had a wonderful time meeting everyone and we hope to work with even more of you in 
future! The event acted as a reminder that we really are "Stronger Together".

Didn't make it to our launch events? Click below to read more about what you missed!

Read about our launch event

https://www.linkedin.com/pulse/stronger-together-launch-st-edmunds%3FtrackingId=UmD2PVsbYS2G4lHYc%252BZwyQ%253D%253D/?trackingId=UmD2PVsbYS2G4lHYc%2BZwyQ%3D%3D


GET INVOLVED WITH OUR NETWORK OFFER

We are developing our offer of five communities of practice-style opportunities forbest 
practice sharing, development of peer networks and buddying systems.Responding to your 
feedback, our initial networks will support the communities of:

• SENDCOs and SEND workers
• Leaders and Emerging Leaders
• Childminders
• Practitioners leading on and with an interest in Outdoor Play and Learning
• Practitioners interested in developing and sharing their skills on Social Communication 

and Regulation

Network meetings and communities of practice CPD offers will be facilitated as a mix of face 
to face and remote access opportunities. Get in touch and let us know which networks 
you'd like to be involved with! You can join as many as you like.

Email us: SPH@stedmundsbradford.org.uk

Our very first meeting for the Leaders and Emerging Leaders network is happening next 
week on Tuesday 25th April. Join us in-person at St Edmunds Nursery School, Bradford 
from 1pm - 3pm or virtually on Zoom from 7pm - 9pm. Click here to sign-up.

Sign-up for TWiTCH

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/1/d/1VPIMHg0sKRxPtSXqLwRewLzE9fONDU9BvtVLMbt7LmE/edit


Sign-up for Maths  Champions

GOOD PRACTICE SPOTLIGHT

This time we're showcasing our very own St Edmund's Nursery School and 

Children's Centre! Here, Sian Hudson, Executive Headteacher of St Edmund's 

and Lilycroft Nursery Schools, tells us about the exciting 'Nursery at Night' 

event that they run for children and their families:

One of our favourite annual events at 

Lilycroft Nursery School is 'Nursery at Night'. 

We love it so much that this year we decided 

to hold it at St Edmund's too!

Children and their families come back to the 

Nursery in the dark to find that everything 

has been magically transformed with fairy 

lights, lanterns, and projections. We also 

have UV lights so that everything glows in 

the dark - face paint, drawings, playdough, 

and even water!

We run a range of activities for everyone to 

enjoy. The disco is always popular – the 

children love dancing with ribbons and glo 

sticks! Also firm favourites are: toasting 

marshmallows over an open fire (enjoyed 

with hot chocolate!); a treasure hunt with 

torches, and candlelight stories. Delicious 

food is available to buy, supplied by local 

people who rent a stall for a small fee.

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/1/d/1cVNpxCQy46par3Ly_oEIDn8tsOKrsQEix_ORKfsEWgI/edit


We ended the evening with everyone coming together outside to sing 'Twinkle Twinkle Little 
Star' followed by a grand finale of fireworks! Many of our staff stay late to support with the 
event, and they all agree that the hard work and long day are all worth it. The children's 
excited faces and the appreciation from all our families shows how much they enjoy and 
value our work and it gives us all a sense of belonging!

        Do you have a story about some good practice happening in your setting?
Share your story with us

Email us: SPH@stedmundsbradford.org.uk

Book your place

Do you know someone who would benefit from being part of the Hub but hasn't signed 

up yet? Share this with them! No matter what role you play within the early years 

sector, we would love for you to get involved.

Sign-up to the Hub

St Edmund's Early Years Stronger Practice Hub,

St Edmund’s Nursery School and Children’s Centre,

Girlington, Bradford, West Yorkshire BD8 9QW, England

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/st-edmunds-visitor-session-tickets-558573607697
https://u29854335.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7kVY-2B5ThSbCePj4TSc1WBlSKQY6dDLgzOSfAV38ZqyhzQ4kCAvY4bPuZzI28t2wgnY2xNhCCHbPBvHueWZh3ER9TIbNMaEHJ4OfaHg42-2BqLzSwVRDsPPeUuaJPChdrmjVpyC_zc1vg5I6R6TmcsdaWTdIEWht3Xof35sFWf7kCLYllfB6RlIQvPVUZLXc4bYgpMjZv8xmTzemDBgfL-2Fsgglkp9yDbkx-2FNDJxAkdUSW23oDrAtk-2F-2B7honcJkE9-2Besd6xCa7IqOGtPg35yAXbT-2F8BJQojsmzdT-2B0LDcf2F5JL6yEqSlIkMkMwKwxaQYvYx7BQBu99DHHtt1xR-2FZvhlEGX5D43FjXQnd2JYmlH6gFZq2XuQ-2BitTXVrQ-2BdBmGom6N7TcB4JF-2B3nKmtITLU50SzgGi1EU6Y0ONyu-2F7mEp4G1ZjRuElIQVfwsCDTi38JYJWZ-2BQyYFKn2HCrHPr2gZMPIYUFPQ-3D-3D
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